Finding a Physician to Conduct a Respirator Medical Evaluation

Whether you contact your personal physician or a local health clinic, you will need to ask if they can provide
an “OSHA Respirator Medical Evaluation”, meeting the federal regulatory standard 29CFR1910.134.

If so, tell them you have the OSHA questionnaire (unless they provide one) and a special Physician’s Approval
Form required by the respirator fit-tester.

Besides your personal physician, options for Occupational Health Care Providers in the D.C. include: [note:
these are suggestions not endorsements by WCG]

Baltimore-based clinics at Johns Hopkins University and University of Maryland. Consult American
Occupational and Environmental Clinics: http://www.aoec.org/directory.htm

Washington Occupational Health Associates: 1140 19th St NW, Washington, DC 20036; (202) 463-6698;
http://www.woha.com.

Any ambulatory care clinic, or hospital, that offers industrial medical evaluations.

Your own workplace, even as a contractor, may offer medical services.



